Before the Public Service Commission

Of the State of Missouri

	In Re: Merger of Cedar Hill Estates Water Company, Inc. into KMB Utility Corporation
	)))
	Case No. WM-2003-0194


Staff Response to Order Directing Filing

COMES NOW the Staff of the Missouri Public Service Commission (Staff), by and through Counsel, and states the following:

1. On December 13, 2002, the Commission directed the Staff to file a pleading by 

December 16, 2002, advising the Commission when the Staff would be able to file its recommendation concerning the application filed in this case.

2. Staff would respectfully advise the Commission that Staff anticipates filing its 

recommendation in this case on or before December 23, 2002.

3.
In the event Staff is unable to file the recommendation by December 23, 2002, the Staff will so advise the Commission.
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